
 

Dear Praying Friends, 
 

The month of March has been another good month for our family and church 
in Butte, and we look forward to April, when Grace Baptist Church will celebrate three 
years since its grand opening service.  We are grateful to each of you who have given 
to support our ministry both financially and prayerfully.  Our support has gradually 
decreased as churches have closed, and a few churches have ended their support (as 
they had only planned to provide it for a limited time).  Thankfully, some churches 
have also increased their support or voted to continue supporting the need for the 
duration.  Please be aware that the church can support itself, but our family truly 
needs your support to focus on the ministry full-time. 

 
We are thankful for the church God is building here in Butte, and we 

appreciate your prayers for our members and visitors to our church, as Satan is 
fighting back.  We know that we have the victory in Christ, and we look forward to 
seeing Him guide through the struggles of our families. 

 
We are still experiencing snowfall, which makes some of the outreach 

opportunities a bit more complicated, but we do have some favorable weather ahead 
(for a while, at least).  We just received close to seven inches of fresh snow over the 
past couple of days, but temperatures are expected to increase into the fifties by the 
end of the week.  We look forward to getting out into the community to share the 
gospel very soon as a church. 

 
Pray for me as I have a sleep study next week as they are trying to figure out 

why I am having more than normal PVCs with my heartbeats.  They have already ruled 
out a few things and now think it could be due to sleep apnea.  They also want to do a 
stress test at some point (although they believe my heart is fine).  I keep putting that 
off due to financial reasons, but eventually, I will need to get that done as well. 

 
We appreciate all of your prayers and support of our family and church in 

Butte.  You have been and are a blessing to us as we serve Him together.   

In Christ, 
Dustin, Melissa, Devin, and Lydia Beck 
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